Easter Prayer Calendar
April 21‐30, 2019
Take a few minutes each day to read the suggested verse and reflect on the prayer prompt.
Journal your thoughts, discuss with a prayer partner, or post on the prayer wall in the sanctuary.
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22
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24
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Luke 24:1‐12

Psalm 118

Judges 4:17‐23

2 Samuel 6:1‐15

Acts 5:12‐16

Psalm 150

1 Samuel 17:32‐51

Pray that you may
rejoice in the wonder
and mystery of the
resurrection.

Nothing lasts forever
except for the love of
God. Give thanks for
God’s Never ending love.

Even the smallest of us
can do mighty things in
the name of the Lord.
Pray for courage to face
diﬃculties.

Even in his fear and
wonder, David danced
with all his might before
the Lord. Pray that you
may give God your all
even in trying times.

The apostles didn’t wait
for people to come to
them. They went out to
share the gospel and to
bring healing. Pray for
courage to share the
good news.

How often do you stop
to give thanks and praise
to God? Pray a prayer of
thanksgiving and praise
for what God has done.

David faced an uphill
battle. He could not
defeat Goliath on his
own. With God’s help he
was triumphant. Ask God
to be with you as you
face a diﬃcult task.

28

29

30

Luke 24:36‐40

Esther 7

Psalm 122

In what ways has Jesus
shown up unexpectedly
in your life? Pray that
your eyes are opened so
that you may see Jesus
and in turn others may
see Jesus in you.

Esther keeps her faith in
spite of diﬃcult
circumstances. Pray for
strengthened faith in
times of trial.

Pray for peace for the
whole world and for the
peace which passes all
human understanding.

